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Voting by mail is an institution here in Oregon. It is accessible to those who cannot 

step away from work during the week or transport themselves to a voting location. 

Being able to vote by mail keeps more people literate in the voting process and care 

about the outcome. By taking away mail-in voting you would send the message that 

you want our public uninformed, less engaged, and apathetic. 


